
 

COUNCIL NOTICEBOARD
www.sthgrampians.vic.gov.au

MICHAEL TUDBALL, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER CONNECT TO COUNCIL 

Southern Grampians Shire Council aims to attract and retain skilled, loyal and  
dedicated people by offering work-based training opportunities, flexible working ar-
rangements and providing a great work / life balance.  

Our organisation is an equal opportunity employer and is committed to child safety.  

We currently have the following employment opportunities available:

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

CONTRACTS AND QUOTATIONS

No. Name Closing

52-18 Melville Oval Netball Courts – Level and Resurface  
(RE ADVERTISED)

Submissions are invited for the design and asphalting of two 
netball courts located in the sports precinct of Melville Oval.

2.00pm  
Tuesday  
20 Nov 2018

Q553-18 Real Estate Services Lakes Edge – Sale of seven vacant 
blocks of land

Submissions are invited for the provision of real estate  
services in relation to the sale of seven vacant blocks of land 
in the developing residential area known as Lakes Edge.

2.00pm  
Tuesday  
20 Nov 2018

Q549-18 Family Day Care Business and Service Review

Submissions are invited from experienced consultancy  
providers to undertake a review of our Family Day Care  
Service and to provide a business improvement plan.

2.00pm  
Tuesday  
20 Nov 2018

Tender documents are available to download from the Council’s website  
www.sthgrampians.vic.gov.au and submitted electronically via the e-tendering portal.

•	 EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT OFFICER
•	 ENGINEERING SUPPORT OFFICER
•	 ASSET COORDINATOR
•	 SERVICE DESK TECHNICIAN
For further information and a copy of the position description, contact 5573 0431 or 
visit www.sthgrampians.vic.gov.au

CLUB ROAD RACING
Notice is given that the Hamilton Cycling Club has been granted permission for Road 
Races throughout November 2018 on the following dates:

Spring Series Cycle Races - 01, 08, 15, 22 and 29 November 
6.00pm Start and finish 7.30pm in Mt Napier Road, Hamilton 
20-30km handicap event 

YEAR IN REVIEW
Southern Grampians Shire Council is inviting all interested members of the Greater 
Hamilton community to our inaugural Year in Review.  

Taking place on Wednesday 31 October, this special event will celebrate the  
achievements and explore the challenges of the 2017-2018 financial year for the  
Southern Grampians Shire Council.  

The Year in Review will be hosted in the Hamilton Gallery commencing at 6pm and 
refreshments will be served.  RSVP’s are requested by Friday 26 October for catering 
purposes.  

Those interested in attending or needing further information, should email  
council@sthgrampians.vic.gov.au or call 5573 0444. 


